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?    There will be a public meeting for any non-profit organization wishing to apply for a grant
from the Washington County Community Foundation.  The meeting will be held on August 12, at
7 p.m. at the Community Learning Center.  
      They will discuss the grant criteria, guidelines, application process, deadlines and reporting
process.  There will be an opportunity to ask questions.  The goal is that by the end of the
meeting, all potential applicants will have a strong understanding of the process.  All first-time
grant applicants are strongly encouraged to attend this session.
      This type of grant is issued from the Washington County Community Foundation’s Touch
Tomorrow funds. The total amount available for this grant cycle is $50,000.00. 
          Grant applications for the fall grant cycle will be available at the public meeting and the
WCCF office.  
      The Washington County Community Foundation will begin accepting applications on August
13. The application deadline will be 4 p.m. on September 22.The foundation requests the
original application plus 5 additional copies.
      For more information, you may call Judy Johnson or Lindsey Wade-Swift at the Foundation
office at 883-7334..
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